From: Chassity McComack <Chassity@riverregionchamber.org>

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2023 10:24 AM

To: Michelle Impastato <mimpastato@stcharlesgov.net>

Cc: Corey Faucheux <cfaucheux@stcharlesgov.net>; Angela Gaubert <agaubert@stcharlesgov.net>; Ashley Richard
<arichard@stcharlesgov.net>; Jamie Reulet <jreulet@stcharlesgov.net>; Nicole Breaux <nbreaux@stcharlesgov.net>
Subject: RE: River Parishes Transit Authority Correspondence

Good morning — the Executive committee has approved to renominate Emile for another term. We would also like to get
updates from him since he is representing RRCC. | will get with him on that part. Thanks for your patience.

Chassity McComack, IOM
Executive Director

River Region Chamber of Commerce
www.riverregionchamber.org

PH: 985-359-9777
#RESILIENCYREBIRTH

“When consumers know that a small business is a member of the chamber of commerce, they are 49% more likely to
think favorably of it and 80% more likely to purchase goods and services from the company in the future. (Research
study by: The Shapiro Group, Inc. 2012)



